
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

              

   

         

 

 

SHARLSTON ROVERS 

JUNIORS NEWSLETTER 

 
18 September 2019 

Important News 

CHANGING ROOM UPDATE: 

Sports England came to visit us 

and they were very positive 

about what we needed to do to 

grow the club.  The plans are 

having to be redrawn to meet 

their requirements so we can 

apply for funding, once this has 

been done we are good to 

continue with our application, 

so fingers crossed! 

PARKING:  Please use the club 

car parks for parking rather 

than the roads leading up to 

the Heathers for safety 

reasons. 

WINTER TRAINING AND 

CHRISTMAS BREAK:  We have 

secured training facilities in 

preparation for the adverse 

weather, details will be coming 

out to each age group shortly. 

WELFARE OFFICER:    If you 

have any welfare concerns 

regarding any of our children 

please speak to Hannah 

Makinson. 

  

GALA:  The Gala was a huge success again 

despite the weather.  We raised £2,000 

towards the changing room fund.  Thank you 

to everyone who contributed.  

GIFT AID:  We also received £3,000 from 

HMRC in payment of Gift Aid.  Big thank you 

to Julie and Mark Edwards who worked 

tirelessly to get this all set up. 

 

 

 

SPONSORED EVENT:  We are still counting the funds raised from the 

sponsored event and we will let you know the total raised as soon as 

possible.  If you haven’t handed in your sponsor money yet, please do this by 

24th September.  Every age group/player is involved in presentation nights.  

Thank you for your support and to those who contributed and/or joined in 

on the day.  

Events Calendar 2019 

 

30/31 October – Trinity Camp 

1 November – U13 Presentation 

8 November – U11 Presentation 

15 November - U10 Presentation 

22 November - U8 Presentation 

29 November – U7 Presentation 

1 December – Tots Presentation 

8 December – Christmas Market 

 

CHRISTMAS:  If your age group 

are planning a Christmas night 

out, the club will contribute £10 

towards the cost for each player 

who attends. 

PRESENTATION NIGHTS:  If 

you have an annual trophy 

from last year, please pass 

this to your Coach or Team 

Manager by the end of 

September so we can 

arrange the engraving for 

this year’s awards.          

Thank you. 

             

TRINITY CAMPS 

We have two Trinity Camps 

running at half term, 30th and 

31st October for ages 6+ 

Cost is £15 per player.  If both 

days are attended the cost is £25 

If you would like to attend please 

see your Team Manager with 

your payment. 
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